
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 15, 2019 

 
 

Filed via WUTC Web Portal 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson  

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

 

RE: Dockets UE-180607 and UG-180608 

2021 Integrated Resource Plan Progress Report 

  

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Pursuant to Order 2 in the above-referenced dockets, attached please find a progress report under 

RCW 19.280.030 on Puget Sound Energy’s 2021 Integrated Resource Plan. 

  

Please contact Irena Netik, Director, Integrated Resource Planning & Analytics, at (425) 462-

3671 or Nate Hill, Manager, Regulatory Policy, at (425) 457-5524 for additional information 

about this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

cc: Lisa Gafken 

 Sheree Carson 

 

Attachment: Progress Report 
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